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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT
IN RELATION TO

Reference is made to the announcement of New Focus Auto Tech Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
dated 31 March 2020 (the “Announcement”) in relation to the unaudited annual results of the Group for 
the year ended 31 December 2019 (the “Year”). Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used herein 
shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement, the audit process for the annual results for the Year (the “2019 
Annual Results”) has not been completed due to certain travel and other restrictions in force in some 
parts of China to combat the outbreak of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). The unaudited annual 
results contained in the Announcement have not been agreed by the Company’s auditors.

The Board hereby supplement that, based on latest discussions with the Company’s auditors, it is 
currently expected that barring unforeseen circumstances, the audit of the 2019 Annual Results will be 
completed and the annual report of the Company for the Year will be published on or before 15 May 
2020.

By order of the Board 

New Focus Auto Tech Holdings Limited 

TONG Fei
Executive Director
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